
 

  
CONSUMERS ENERGY

HVAC YEAR END ANNOUNCEMENT
Thank you for your continued participation in the Consumers Energy
Heating and Cooling (HVAC) program in 2020. We are pleased to
announce the continuation of the program into 2021.
 
As we approach the end of the year, Consumers Energy would like to
issue a couple of reminders and announcements to all participating
Trade Allies.

Please continue to submit HVAC applications and program
documents as soon as possible, but by no later than Dec. 31,
2020. If you need assistance with submissions, please contact your
Account Manager or the Account Advocate Team.

Updated HVAC program documents for 2021 are being updated
currently and will be available in the beginning of January. As a
reminder, updated 2021 HVAC Program documents can be found
on the Trade Ally Site or by placing an order through our
Contractor Digital Storefront.

2021 rebates will continue at 2020 levels; except for ECM motors
will no longer be eligible for a rebate, effective January 2021. Click
here to read more details regarding ECM motors.

Thank you for your continued participation in the HVAC program! 
Please reach out to your Account Manager or the Account Advocate
Team if you need any assistance.
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